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HOLDING ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

 

The board of directors of the Company wishes to inform shareholders of the Company that the Company 

has been approached in relation to a possible transaction involving the shares of the Company. There 

is no certainty or assurance that any specific or definitive transaction will materialise as a result of such 

approach.  

 

Shareholders of the Company are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the 

Company and to refrain from taking any action in respect of their shares which may be 

prejudicial to their interests. 

 

The Company will, in compliance with the applicable rules of the SGX-ST Listing Manual, make further 

announcements as appropriate.  

 

 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 

 

Khoo Boo Hor 

Executive Director & Chief Executive Officer 
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